Petition to install permanent 'speed calming' measures @A Weldrick Road West, from Castle Rock Drive to Bathurst Street

2021 November 25

ADDRESSED TO Ben Robertson, LET, C.E.T., RSP1, MITE

Supervisor, Traffic Safety and Operations

Infrastructure Planning and Development Engineering | Planning and Infrastructure Department

WE THE UNDERSIGNED WOULD LIKE TO BRING YOUR ATTENTION TO THE FOLLOWING PROBLEM, WITH RECOMMENDATION(S):

From 2008 to present, speeding by transient traffic has become an increased safety hazard on this portion of roadway. As police enforcement is not feasible due to the particular attributes of the highway in this area, we request the City to install permanent 'speed calming' measures such as high visibility speed humps forthwith.

AGREED UPON BY THE FOLLOWING PEOPLE:

NAME (PRINT)	ADDRESS (INCLUDING POSTAL CODE)	SIGNATURE
AI ITURE		
HI FIORK		